
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry    
Fourth Monday of each month 
 

   This small but mighty (and fun) group 
knits and crochets prayer shawls and other items for those  
going through transitions in their lives. 
   Guests are always welcome to come and join this ministry. If 
you like to knit or crochet, come and check out this small, fun 
group. Even if you don’t know how to knit or crochet, they will be 
glad to teach you and get you started.  
   The next meeting of this group will be on Monday, January 28 
at 1:00pm at the home of Betty Alexander, 1507 Counselor 
Row. Call Betty (317-398-6940) if you have any questions, if 
you would like to donate any items, or if you know of someone 
who needs a prayer shawl. 

 
 

Fourth Tuesday of each month 
Everyone 55 and over is invited to the  
CCC’s next gathering on January 22 at 
11:30am.  Plans right now are to meet for 

lunch in Hope at Willow Leaves of Hope on the town square as 
they did in October. This is the perfect opportunity to spend time 
with others from your generation, so plan to join them.  Contact 
Judy Mitchell for a ride or for more information - 317-392-3038. 

 

NEWS & CALENDAR  

FOR MORE INFORMATION VISIT FPCSHELBYVILLE.ORG 
124 WEST BROADWAY STREET, SHELBYVILLE, IN 46176 

317.398.8224 
Mark Morningstar, Pastor Cynthia Morningstar, Director of Music        

Jane Runshe, Office AdministratorSara Roberts, Sunday School Coor 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 
Sunday Schedule 
9:30   Choir Warm up 
10:00   Worship      
Service & Sunday     
        School            
11:00   Gathering Time 

B-Birthdays 
A-Anniversaries 

1   Holiday  2 
 
6:00 Youth Group 
      Doors Open 
      7:00 Dinner 
      7:30 Groups 

7:00 Choir  

3  B-Dave Fisher 4  B-Sheila Palmer 5  B-Dave Wheeler 

6   B-Sandy McLane 7  B-Cynthia 

      Morningstar 

 
 

8 
 
 
6:00 Girl Scout  
       Troop 2465 
 

8:00 AA  

9 
 
6:00 Youth Group 
      Doors Open 
      7:00 Dinner 
      7:30 Groups 

7:00 Choir  

10   11 B-Amie DeWitt 
   B-Melody Skipton 
 
 
 

6:00 McKinney- 
  Fellowship hall 

12 

13    Communion 
 
Sunday Schedule 

14 15  B-Tom Crouch 
 
 
 
 
 

8:00 AA  

16 
 
6:00 Youth Group 
      Doors Open 
      7:00 Dinner 
      7:30 Groups 

7:00 Choir  

17 18 19 

20 
 

Sunday Schedule 

21 
 
 
 
 
 

7:00  Session 

22 
 
11:30  CCC 55+ 
 

6:00 Girl Scout  
       Troop 2465 
 

8:00 AA  

23 
 
6:00 Youth Group 
      Doors Open 
      7:00 Dinner 
      7:30 Groups 

7:00 Choir  

24 25  B-Ray Brown 26 

27 
 

Sunday Schedule 

28 
 
1:00 Prayer 
Shawl Ministry 

29 
 
 
 

 
 
8:00 AA  

30  B-Lee Evans 
 
6:00 Youth Group 
      Doors Open 
      7:00 Dinner 
      7:30 Groups 

7:00 Choir  

31 B-Marilyn Phares 

        B-Kip Schnaiter 
      B–Joe Dickmann 

  

       



 

Looking  
Ahead 

 
 

 

Beginning in  the month of January 
and ending on Super Bowl Sunday, 
our Sunday School Department will 
be collecting canned food items,  
paper and cleaning products, non-

perishables and hygiene products during the Souper 
Bowl of Caring.  Our church has been participating in 
this nation-wide program for many years and we always 
collect a huge amount of items to donate.  All items and 
any money donated will go to support the local food 
pantry at Human Services.    We are waiting to see what 
our contest will be this year so keep watching for details 
and start stocking up on extra food when you go to the 
grocery to get a head start! 

 
 
Our next session of Opportunity 
Zone for Middle School students 
will be starting in February.  Watch 

for further details and class information! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

Prayer Requests   

Robin Abney 
Betty Alexander 
Bob Ardery 
Shelby Bowers 
Ray & Charline Brown 
Clay Browning 
Vickie Butler 
Naomi Catt 
Randi Catt 
Charles Craft 
Bonnie Harris 
George & Marian    
      Hobbs 
Linda Howell 

     Ashley Johnson 
     Debby McLeod 
     Lois Mitchell 
     Bette Moore 
 

Church family and friends 
Matthew & Michael Berndt, Paul Binder Sr., Steven 
Binder, Elizabeth Bir, Mary Brown, Wyatt Cameron, 
Alva Catt Jr., Amanda Catt, Betty Craft, Michael Craft, 
Bill Collins, Cory, Dakota, Teri, Amber, Britney &  
Justin Douglass, Esther Gahimer, Gordon Hamlin, 
Julie Harris, Deloris Hassebroek, Vicki Hassebroek, 
Ashley Hedges, Janna Craft Hedges, Hunter, Cammi 
Hooker, David Hunton, Jaxon, Jeremy Klakamp, Betty 
Nichols, Brad Nigh, Chelsea Overhage, Patricia Over-
myer, Jim Overmyer, Lynn Pitts, Jon Ross, Natalie 
Sargent, John Scudder, Chera Shaub, Peggy Trittipo, 
Alice Wheeler, Cheryl White, Susan Wooledge  
 

Those in military service 

Blake McIntire      Alex Dillon        
Deryk Smith      Brett Walburn        

Mark Morningstar 
Becky Murnan 
Shirley Oeffinger 
Jamie Orem 
Sharon Orem 
Marilyn Phares 
Rollin Simpson 
Bill & Joyce Runshe 
Bill & Jonita Smith 
Deloris Sorrell 
Eric Sorrell 
Gene & Marilyn VanCleve 
Mary Ann Wasson 
Harold & Wilma Weaver 
Bud Wertz 
Mary Ann Wethington 
Dawn Whitfield 
Larry Willis 
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